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Metering Manual Updates 
 

OPPD recently changed the Metering Specification Manual instructions 

related to three-phase 480V 3-wire.  Due to concerns for employee safety and other 

issues with the service, three-phase 480V 3-wire service is no longer available for 

new construction or upgrades of current service.  This type of service is now 

considered for maintenance only and has been marked as such in the meter manual.  

Changes can be found in Chapters 1.07, 4.02 and 4.06. 

 

The layout of the Meter Manual website has also been updated.  The Manual 

will be in PDF format only to reduce redundancies and the potential for conflicting 

information. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
For the most current copy of the metering manual, go to www.oppd.com.  Click on the 

Contractor & Developer tab then go to the Reference Library and click on Meter Manual.   

OPPD Service Center contact information is also available by clicking on Electrical Service 

Designers.   

 
We value your partnership in providing electrical service to our customer owners.  We 

also welcome your feedback.  Email us at Contactor@oppd.com. 
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